
Caterpillars Class Newsletter DATE:  08.12.23 

This week in Caterpillars Class we…… 

 Made snowmen out of cotton wool. 

 Worked on our fine motor skills cutting out the shapes for the hat, 

scarf, nose and arms  

 Have been getting into the Christmas spirit decorating Christmas 

tree’s and stockings. 

 Have been working on problem solving skills using the marble run  

 Have been working on writing our names & letter formation 

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…  
 

  imaginary play in our fire station role play area. 

 Writing letters to Santa & continuing to work on  letter formation. 

 Making Christmas tree biscuits. 

 Cutting around stars with letters on and then sorting the letters in 

order of their names. 

Home learning : 

 

 
Can the children practice writing their names, working on      

formation of each letter. 
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
TIME CHANGE FOR CHRISTMAS SING-A-

LONG ON MONDAY 18TH! 

Our sing-a-long will start at 11.30 
(Our apologies for the time change) 

Please can we ask that non-session children 
are dropped into the nursery at 11:00am. 

Doors to the church will open from 11:00am 
show will start 11:30am. 

 

 

A Huge thankyou to everyone for  

supporting with our Christmas Jumper Day. 

We have raised £78.86 for Save The  

Children's charity. 


